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                                                                                                                                                                       30 January 2020 
 
The Chairperson 
National Bar Council of South Africa  
KZN 
  
 
 
Via email: info@nationalbarcouncil.co.za 
                     
                 
 
            
Dear Sir, 
 
 
RE: APPLICATION FOR ACCREDITATION IN TERMS OF THE LEGAL PRACTICE ACT, NO 24 OF 2014- PRACTICAL 
TRAINING AND ASSESSMENT:2020 
 
We are pleased to advise that you have been accredited in terms of the Legal Practice Act no 24 of 2014 to conduct Practical 
Vocational Training and Assessment for 2020. 
 
You are requested to familiarise yourself with the Legal Practice Act, the Rules, the Regulations and the Code of Conduct 
which are critical to the effective regulation of the profession. You are required to comply with Regulation 6 and 7 being the 
Regulations under Section 109 (1) (a) of the Legal Practice Act. 
 
 
We look forward to working with you in the profession. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
MS CHARITY NZUZA 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
LEGAL PRACTICE COUNCIL 
 
 
 
 


